
 

P.O. Box 13247  •  Austin, Texas  78711-3247  •  512-424-6500  •  hhs.texas.gov 

 

May 28, 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Applicant: 

 
Thank you for applying to the Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) 

Request for Applications (RFA), No. HHS0015297, for the Family Planning Program. 
I am pleased to inform you that HHS is moving forward with development of the 
following contract: 

 

Legal Entity Name Award Amount  

City of Laredo 
 

$308,865.00  
 
 

   
Note: HHSC has made a tentative grant award subject to the full execution of the resulting 

grant agreement. All funding amounts are contingent upon the availability of funds and are 

subject to change. 

 

HHSC will forward the grant agreement to your organization for review and signature 

through Docu-sign. Should you need assistance, please contact Cecelia Marrero, 

Contract Specialist, at Cecelia.Marrero@hhs.texas.gov.   

 

Providers should not begin work prior to receiving an executed contract.  Providers 
may not be reimbursed for services provided outside the term of an executed 

contract. 
 
Thank you for partnering with HHS and congratulations on being selected for award. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Dedra Williams 

Grants Specialist 
Procurement and Contracting Services (PCS) 
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